
Notice 
 

In January 2017 Otter Tail  

Power Company filed an application with 

the South Dakota Public Utilities 

Commission (PUC) for an addition to 

Section 1, Rules and Regulations, of our 

Tariff Schedule. This change affects all 

South Dakota retail customers. The new 

rule concerns the privacy of energy usage 

information collected from our 

company’s metering systems for our 

retail customers.  

 

To inspect the application, please call us 

at 800-257-4044 or 218-739-8877. 
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